
 
TOWN OF MAHONE BAY 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Thursday July 27, 2017 

Immediately following the Public Hearing on the proposed amendment to the Land Use Bylaw  
to include Pet Grooming as a permitted Small Scale Business. 

 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to receive verbal and written submissions regarding Council’s 
intention to amend the Mahone Bay Land Use By-law to remove tables listing development 
agreements and registered heritage properties from the Land Use By-law. This information would 
then be available from the Town on request rather than as a numbered page within the By-law. 

 
 

1. This staff initiated Land Use By-law amendment seeks to remove tables listing development 
agreements and registered heritage properties from the Land Use By-law. This information 
would then be available from the Town on request rather than as a numbered page within the 
By-law. 
 

2. Report of the Clerk 
 

3. Overview of Project by Planning Staff 
 

4. Report on Public Information Meeting held on June 27, 2017 
 

5. Comments by the Applicant 
 

6. General Public – Does anyone present have a submission to make in respect to this proposed 
Development Agreement? 
 

7. Motion to adjourn the Public Hearing 


